
From: Cheryl Lindner   
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 3:54 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: Pipe line 
  
I again like to say that the voters told you that we are not in favor of the pipe line.  You should listen 
to  the voters!!!  How would you like that pipeline running through your property or next to it, if it would 
break or leak.  Listen to what the people want.  
  
Cheryl Lindner 

 watertown SD  
 

 
  
 




